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ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 
Public Policy and Administration Baccalaureate Program 

___________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________	
  

	
  
Advisory Committee Meeting  

Wednesday, March 1, 2017 
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. Advisory Committee Meeting 

Seminole	
  Campus,	
  Conference	
  Center	
  
 

MEETING MINUTES 
	
  
IN ATTENDANCE 

St. Petersburg College administration, advisory board members, faculty, staff, and students:  Jeff 
Kronschnabl, Elizabeth Van Scoyoc, Ed Hooper, Rafael Murga, Brian J. Aungst, Donald Hall, 
Dina Hyson, Harry Gross, Russ Kimball, John Daly, Michael Waters, Robert Pergolizzi, 
 
Board members not in attendance: Frank Edmunds, Andy Steingold, John E. Tuthill, Sheryl 
Goff, Nick Zoller, Micah Maxwell, Amy McGuire and Theresa Kontodiakos. 
 
WELCOME  

The meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. in the Conference Center located at the Seminole 

Campus, St. Petersburg College. 

 
PROGRAM REVIEW AND INFORMATION 

Professor Jeff Kronschnabl introduced board members and presented an overview of our Public 
Policy and Administration program. 

• Advisory Board Members received the following handouts: Public Policy & 
Administration Newsletter, volume II, Issue III, 2015 – 2016 Viability Report, and a last 
of Spring 2017 Capstone students’ projects 
 

• Welcome and guest speaker introduction by Seminole Campus Provost, Mark 
Strickland 
 

• Presentation by St. Petersburg College President, Dr. William D. Law, Jr.: shared 
leadership lessons he has learned over his 27 years as a college president at four different 
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community colleges as well as his 30+ years in leadership roles in public education and 
community college leadership. 
 

• Discussion and questions from the audience 
 

• Closing comments and adjournment by Dean Susan Demers and Professor Jeff 
Kronschnabl 
 

• Public Policy Leadership Speakers Series Luncheons: A total of 11 reputable, high-
quality speakers have presented to our students since 2012. No fees are ever paid to 
presenters. They volunteer their time to make a difference in our students’ lives.  
 

Closing remarks: Jeff Kronschnabl thanked the Board for coming and providing valuable 
feedback that will help to improve our program.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 

Not	
  everyone	
  is	
  called	
  to	
  be	
  a	
  leader,	
  but	
  everyone	
  is	
  called	
  to	
  make	
  an	
  impact 

	
  


